
NOTICE AND INVITATION TO ATTEND POST SEASON PHYTO 
WORSKSHOP FOR CITRUS EXPORT SEASON 2017/18 
 

Citrus fruit producers, for export to the China, EU, Iran, Japan, Republic of Korea, 
Thailand and USA  special markets are invited and encouraged to participate in 
the Department of Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries (DAFF), Citrus Growers 
Association (CGA)/ Citrus Research Institute (CRI) and Perishable Product 
Export Control Board  post season phyto workshop  to be held as follows: 

 
DATE VENUE   

23 October 2017 Nelspruit (CRI Training Room)   9:30am  

24 October 2017 Hoedspruit (Fish Club HDHK)   09:30am  

25 October 2017 Tzaneen Country Lodge 9am  

26 October 2017 Marblehall (Golf Club) 9:30am 

27 October 2017 Musina (Municipal Show ground: Agricultural Hall) 

9am 

  

30 October 2017 KZN (Nkwaleni Farmer Hall)   9:30am  

31 October 2017 Stellenbosch (ARC Infruitec-Olive Grove Hall)   

9:30am  

 
Representatives of the DAFF Directorates: Plant Health, Inspection Services and 
CGA, CRI will present the procedures for Phytosanitary registration, FCM/FMS, 
other matters relating to special markets and EU CBS Risk management system. 
 
For more information contact: Ms Rejoice Muavhi, Tel: +27 12 319 6538 E-mail 
RejoiceM@daff.gov.za, Mr Tankiso Mpholo 012 309 8703/ 031 368 8538 Email: 
TankisoA@daff.gov.za  
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